
   

 

10.03.17 

 

This week in English, we have written our newspaper reports 

about Boudicca’s rebellion and have been exploring complex sentences 

further to enhance our writing. Next week we will be learning about the 

features of different types of leaflet and beginning to write our own 

linked to our Roman projects. 

 

 

In Maths we have been assessing our fractions, decimals and 

percentage knowledge and have begun to learn how to calculate area 

and perimeter of composite rectangles. We will continue this learning 

next week, also applying it to our Roman projects. 

Next week is Science Week. We will be learning about Earth and 

Space: finding out about all the planets and carrying out investigations 

to prove that the Earth spins on its axis. 

 

 


